
 

The Municipality of Trent Hills 

Notice of Public Information Center 

 

 

Watermain Replacement – Tanner Rd, Ibey Crt, Gair St, Parkview Blvd 

The Municipality of Trent Hills is currently planning upgrades to the drinking water system 
for the subdivision off Trent Drive. The Municipality has identified that the current 
watermain infrastructure serving the community requires substantial refurbishment and 
no longer meets the needs of the drinking water system. The reconstruction of 
infrastructure in this area will include new watermain and services, fire hydrant 
replacement as well as improvements to the sanitary system, storm system and complete 
road reconstruction. 
 
The Municipality is conducting a public information center on Wednesday, May 8, 2024 
from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm. This will be held at the Emergency Services Base, located 
at 50 Doxsee Avenue, 2nd Floor (Council Chambers) Campbellford. We are interested 
in hearing any comments or concerns that you may have about this project. Parties 
interested in providing input or that wish to obtain additional information at this stage of 
the study are asked to submit comments in writing to: 
 
 
Scott White  Luke Parsons, P.Eng. 
Representative for Trent Hills  Project Manager 
   
Municipality of Trent Hills  Engage Engineering Ltd. 
66 Front Street South P.O. Box 1030  171 King St, Suite 120 
Campbellford, ON K0L 1L0  Peterborough ON K9J 2R8 
T: 705-395-8569  T: 705-875-3459 
scottwhite6913@icloud.com   lucas@engageeng.ca  
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